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From the desk of . . .

Wayne Pacelle

Dear HSUS Member,
Just a quick note...
...to ask a special favor of you.

If you have already renewed your membership in The
HSUS for 2009, thanks so much!

And to help ensure the accuracy of our records, please
return the green “Confirmation of 2009 Membership
Renewal” document to me using the reply envelope I've
enclosed for you.

Also, if you wish to make a, gift at this time, please do
not hesitate because we urgently need your continuing help!

Together with compassionate friends just like you, The
HSUS has achieved a lot toward protecting animals against
cruelty and abuse. But I'm afraid tragic reports of animal
cruelty continue to be on the rise, and already thousands
of animals have suffered and died because of pet over-
population, neglect, cruelty and abuse.

I can assure you we will continue doing all we can to
stop this senseless tragedy, and your special support right
now would be extremely helpful.

So if you have not yet renewed your membership for
2009, then I hope you will do so right now. We need you!

(Over, please)
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Please refer to the enclosed yellow document entitled
“My 2009 Membership Renewal.”

Indicate the gift level you would like to make, and
enclose your tax-deductible check, or fill in the information
to charge your renewal contribution to your credit card of
choice.

Then, mail your 2009 Membership Renewal in the
enclosed envelope.

May I hear from you? And soon?

I know that you are a person who is appalled and
outraged about animal cruelty, abuse and neglect, and the
terrible things that happen to puppies, kittens, dogs, cats
and other pets. That’s why you joined The HSUS in the first
place!

So stay with us — please. We need each other.

It will take only a few minutes to renew your
membership for 2009. By doing so, you’ll be helping us
continue to speak out for the animals who cannot speak for

themselves.
Sincerely,

WMgne. Pectl

Wayne Pacelle
President and Chief Executive Officer

Never leave your dog in a parked car.

Think about adopting an animal when
you decide to add a pet to your home.
You can save a life and get a great companion!

Think outside the house: volunteer with your local
shelter or rescue group and help more animals find homes.



